
MASS INTENTIONS 
Sat. May 30th   5:00 p.m.  ✞Inez & Anthony Macedo
Sun. May 31st                              9:00 a.m. ✞Leonard Labonte
                                                    11:00 a.m.  St. Vital Parish & Parishioner
Thurs. June 4th                               9:00 a.m. ✞Aime Auger

2015 Weekly Budget to Actual Collection (May 24  th   )
Regular Collection Maintenance

Fund
Pay Down the

Debt
Weekly Budget for 
2015

3,923.00 115.00 1,000.00

Contribution May 24th  2,605.00 106.00 528.00
-1,318.00 -9.00 -472.00

Our Lady of the Hill K of C 
Selling Sobeys and No Frills Grocery Cards at the back of the church after all masses. 

The St. Vital C.W.L will be selling raffle  Father’s Day Raffle tickets at the back of the church before and after 
Mass.  Tickets are $2 each or 3 for $5.  Draw date is June 21, 2015.

The Road to Discipleship: Your mission, if you decide to accept I                                       
   “Go therefore and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father, and of the Son, and

of the Holy Spirit, and teaching them to obey everything that I have commanded you.” Do you realize this is
your mission, too? Many people around us today have no idea that Christ’s liberating salvation is intended for
them. No joyful witnesses to this freedom in and through Christ have told them about it. “Evangelizing all
people constitutes the essential mission of the Church… her deepest identity. She exists in order to evangelize…
to be the channel of the gift of grace, to reconcile sinners with God.” You—all baptized, anointed Christians—

are responsible for this mission                                                 

The K of C Our Lady of the Hill Council is supporting the Community Blood Donor Clinic on June 3, 2015  (
3:30-7:30 p.m. ) at The Eaglemont Christian Church.  Please consider being a donor.

ONE ROCK – Will you be there? The One Rock Festival of Faith is an annual festival for young adults and 
their families held in the Diocese of Calgary and supported by the dioceses of Alberta and NWT.  This is the 6th 
year of the festival, and it will be held on the Redwood Meadows Fair Grounds near Bragg Creek on August 
14-16.  Save the Dates!  

Corpus Christi Chapel was opened and dedicated as an Archdiocesan Chapel of Perpetual Adoration by 
Archbishop Thomas Collins during the Year of the Eucharist on Sunday, May 29, 2005 - the Solemnity of the 
Body and Blood of Christ. This year we are celebrating the 10th anniversary of this unique chapel with a Mass
on Thursday, June 4, at 7 p.m. at St. Andrew Church, 12810 - 111 Avenue, with Bishop Gregory Bittman 
presiding. A reception will follow at St. Andrew's Centre Auditorium. All are welcome. ...

20th Annual Catholic Family Life Conference—July 1-5, 2015, Lac Ste. Anne, AB 
Keynote speakers:Dr. Scott Hahn, Dr. Ted Sri, John Connelly, Patrick Coffin, Dr. Michael & Terese Ferri. 
Weekend liturgies led by Fr. Ben St. Croix, Fr. Paul Moret, Bishop David  Motiuk, Bishop Paul Terrio, Bishop 
Greg Bittman and Archbishop Richard Smith. 
Adult, youth and children programs. Daily mass, Adoration/Benediction, Fireworks, CatChat concert, Young 
Adult Social, Living Communion in Concert, Janelle in Concert, 
Family Early Bird rate (before June 14): $280.00 Married Couple Early Bird rate: $200.00   one-day rates 
available 
www.catholicfamilyministries.com  info@catholicfamilyministries.com 



Information: 780-961-3346

Father, Son and Holy Spirit,
you have revealed yourself to your people in history, time and place.

Show yourself to us today,
in the moments that make up our lives,

so our living may be a source and sign of your Divine Life.
Amen.

Ecole Mother d’Youville School
The STAR Board approved the name of Ecole Mother d’Youville for the new STAR Catholic School planned 
for a September 2017 opening in Beaumont.  The name was selected through a community engagement process 
that sought name submissions.
The names emerged for board consideration.  Through voting and dialogue, the board chose Ecole Mother 
d’Youville as the school’s name. 

Pastoral Care - Workshop June 13 
Is it time to be renewed in your ministry of pastoral care? We invite you to a free pastoral care workshop led by 
Teresa Kellendonk of Pastoral and Parish Services on Sat, June 13, from 9:30 to 11:30 a.m. at St. Albert 
Catholic Parish, 7 St. Vital Avenue, St. Albert. Teresa will facilitate discussions around critical issues that 
pastoral care volunteers, in a variety of settings such as homes, hospitals and institutions, may encounter, and 
provide some best practices. 
Please RSVP to mark.guevarra@caedm.ca or contact the parish office at 780-459-6691 if you wish to attend. 
Snacks and refreshments will be provided.


